Ministry of Agriculture and Fisheries,
10, Whitehall Plece,
London, 8.VW.l.

s
T,G.8575, Li * Mareh, 1925.

Dear lMr. Fisher,

I regret very much any inconvenience to which
you have been put over the account of your reseerch fellowship.

I't was felt that your report was very much above
the heads of the vast bulk of Journal reeders and we could not,
therefore, reasonably press the Publications Branch of the
Minlatry to print 1%,

I wonder whether you could get & technical journal
to take 1%? BSalmon, e.g., 18 arranging for his report on his Hops
fellowshlp to appear 1ln the Journsl of the Institute of Brewing.

Tour report has been circulated to members of the
Advisory Commlttee on dgriocultural Solence following their reguest
for thie further report, so that it has already served a& useful
parpose. I think slso it will encourage us to proceed with the
Crop Weather Scheme.

Youre sincerely,

ANCBLa ot

H.A. Flehar, Beqg., M.A.,
Hothameted Experimental
dtation,
Harpenden,
Herts,



